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Fall Recap

The past several months were busy for the squadron
and individual cadets. During this period, ten new
cadets joined us, many of whom have already earned
their curry awards. In October, several members took
to the sky on their first O-flights while others traveled
to the American Heritage Museum for the Battle For
The Airfield Reenactment. A Halloween Party and a
Holiday Party in December allowed cadets to socialize
in a less formal environment. And based on the smiles
at both parties, I think everyone enjoyed themselves.

Field Trip

A small group of cadets and senior members traveled
to Hudson, MA, for the Battle For The Air Field WW?2
reenactment. In addition to watching the reenactment,
the group explored the museum'’s many exhibits, which
included everything from aircraft from the early 1900s
to modern-day tanks.

Squadron Promotions

Ist Lt C. Tetreault

C/A1C M. Allard - Achievement 2
C/SSgt S. Coonrod - Wright Brothers
C/SMSgt J. Deming - Achievement 6
C/Amn D. Derepentigny - Curry
C/A1C B. Fredrickson - Achievement 2
C/Amn A. Furhrmann - Curry

C/SrA A. Goodman - Achievement -3
C/SrA M. Goodman - Achievement 3
C/Amn H. Magoon - Curry

C/SrA C. Nutting - Achievement 3
C/SrA D. Rodriguez - Achievement 3
C/SSgt E. Schein - Wright Brothers
C/Capt E. Tetreault - Achievement 12
C/Capt S. Tetreault - Achievement 13
C/Amn J. Wheeler - Curry

Cadet of the Month

C/A1C B. Fredrickson -September
C/SrA C. Nutting - October
C/Amn Derepentigny - November



Halloween Fun

On October 26, the squadron held its first Halloween
Party during its weekly meeting. The fun started off
with eyeball spoon relay races and then moved on to
pin the spider on the web. My favorite, though, might
have been the marshmallows on a string.

Earhart Award Ceremony

Over the summer, C/Capt V. Kardell from the Mt.
Washington Squadron, C/Capt S. Tetreault, C/Capt T.
Batherwich, who is now a part of the Nashua Squadron,
and C/Capt E. Tetreault completed all the requirements
for the Earhart Award. Only three percent of the 22,000
Civil Air Patrol cadets nationwide earn this award. To
celebrate their achievements, Capt McAdoo organized
an award ceremony during which Senator Carson
presented the cadets with their certificates and
certificates of recognition from the NH State Senate.
New Hampshire's new Wing Commander, Col Goupil,
joined us for the event.



Holiday Party

The Aviation Museum of New Hampshire graciously
allowed us to visit the museum for the second year in a
row and hold a squadron holiday party. Cadets and
senior members enjoyed pizza, desserts, and hot
chocolate while exploring the museums, playing
games, and, based on the laughter, having fun.




